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Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher, and members of the committee, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 1576. It is essential for my community that recreational 

immunity is restored. I live at Agate Beach near Newport. Virtually everyone in our 

neighborhood uses the local beach access maintained by the City of Newport. Agate 

Beach is used by hundreds of people for surfing, clamming, exercise and enjoyment 

of this natural space. Lack of public access would be a great loss for the 

community.  Please pass SB 1576-3 with language that clearly restores recreational 

immunity for public and private landowners and clearly applies to both improved and 

unimproved trails 

 

Thank you, Mike Harrington? 


